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BIBLE VISITS

During my Bible Visits to each class, we focus on the CHARACTER TRAIT 

that accompanies the Unit. With each Character Trait they’ll learn a 
“Buzzphrase” to help them remember how God wants them to live. Our 

last one in September was Generosity, and during October we’ll cover 
Perseverance & Humility.


GENEROSITY!

“Let’s Live to Give!”


PERSEVERANCE!

“Try, Try, Again!”


HUMILITY!

“God supplied so have no pride.


Don’t stumble, be humble.”

Starburst Generosity


During our Generosity Bible Visit, we talked about the story Jesus told of 
the poor widow who gave all she had at the Temple. I gave the kids a 

Starburst Challenge. They had 3 options that they could choose to do with 
their 2-pack of Starbursts: 1.) Eat both themselves. 2.) Eat 1 and 
cheerfully give the other to someone else. 3.) Cheerfully give both to 

someone else. Ask your child what they chose and why; this is a great 
opportunity to talk with them about being generous, cheerful givers!

CHAPEL CHAT

 As we learned about the RAINBOW, I  

 challenged them to remember 2 things: 


•  Since it takes water and LIGHT to 
make a rainbow, every time they see a 
RAINBOW, I want them to remember 
that God wants them to be like Noah - 
follow and obey God - and be a LIGHT 
to the people around them.


• Every time they see a RAINBOW, I 
want them to remember how much 
God LOVES them.


AT HOME APPLICATION!

1.Ask and see if they remember these 

2 things.

2.Ask them how they think they can be 

a LIGHT for God.

3.The next time you see a RAINBOW and 

you are with your child - remind them 
of the 2 key things they are to 
remember and discuss them. 

scoop
THESPIRITUAL LIFE

FROM MISS STRAUB 1st
FOR

OCTOBER   2021

CHAPEL TIME

In the SISK Chapel


Mondays @ 10:45 AM 

To kick-off our Unit on Noah, Kase and Nora 
lined a plate with Skittles that turned into a 
rainbow-like creation when we poured hot 
water onto the plate!  This began our lesson 
on why rainbows are important to God & 
Man. !

PRAYER

     During the early part of October, I will 
begin praying for each 1st Grader. Each 
student will have a day that I’ll pray for 
them. I will e-mail you to let you know 
when your child’s day is scheduled, and to 
see if you have any specific requests for 
which you would wish for me to intercede 
on behalf of your son or daughter. I love 
having the privilege of praying for each boy 
and girl for whom I’m their Chaplain.

During my visit to Mrs. Williams’ 
Class, Ruby demonstrated the 
poor widow’s generosity by giving 
her only 2 coins . !


